
I am writing to ask you to please support HB 4075A to end the gruesome practice of killing 

contests in Oregon.  A select few people who want to participate in this violent and vulgar 

activity, yet the great majority of Oregonians are against it.  There simply is no way to justify ta 

contest to kill as many coyotes as possible.  And there certainly is no science that justifies this. 

 

Please support HB 4075A 

 

Thank you 

Andrea Kozil 

 
 


